
 

 

Clifton, NJ Family Church: Farewell Service for Pastor Crescentia DeGeode 
 
Naokimi Ushiroda 
May 17, 2022 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

There have been big changes in our community in the last two weeks - new pastors and a 
new Sunday Service time, and more changes are yet to come. Pastor Crescentia will be 
officially moving on after this Sunday. So, this Sunday we want to honor her service to our 
community by showing appreciation for all she's done and sending her off with love. Please 
join us this Sunday, May 21 at 10:00am for Pastor Crescentia's Farewell Service.  
 

After much consideration, our Sunday Service start time will return to 10:00am this 
Sunday and remain at that time for the foreseeable future. Thank you for your patience 
and flexibility as we navigate these changes.  
 

Sincerely,  
Pastor Naokimi 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

The beautiful month of May comes with a perfect excuse to hang out, eat an amazing BBQ, 
share in discussion and heart, and receive some spiritual food! 
 



 

 

Come on Wednesday, May 25th at 5:30PM for a delicious BBQ by THE Greg Agulan, 
Certified Master BBQ Ninja. You won't want to miss the service that starts at 7PM which will 
feature the lively Yummers, a WING testimony by the one-and-only Asami Maruyama, and 
a dynamic talk by an incredible sister of the community, Nancy Jubb. 
Nancy will be speaking from the heart about community engagement, self-awareness, and 
service culture. 
 

Stick around for games, fellowship, and $3 BOBA by the Rose Bubble Tea team afterward! 
RSVP "going" on this event so we can be sure to have enough food to go around. 

 

Click Here for more info and to View 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

The Peace King Cup is now Starting! 
Please see the link below if you want to be part of the tournament. 

 

More Info Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Young professionals are invited to join this IN PERSON Retreat designed for you. 
The COR Drive Retreat from June 3-5 is an opportunity for young professionals to 
relax, recharge and connect to one another in a meaningful way. It's a great 
opportunity to meet new people from throughout the Northeast.  
 

If you have any questions please contact Pastor Joe Leonard.  
 



 

 

Register Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

The Blessing is Back! 
 

Canopies will be set up Flea Market events in Clifton and North Bergen for 
Blessed Couples. Anyone who want to advance toward the CheonBo couple 
designation, can fill out the form below. 

 

Type Your Name and Phone Number here to Get Involved 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Event Date: June 25th  

 

Application Deadline: May 28th  
 

If you have liberated your parents (both father and mother) after you completed the 
blessing up to 430G, you need to apply for the blessing if they didn't receive the 
blessing on the earth.  

 
 

Contact: Mrs. Tomomi Ueda for more info at tomomiueda,usa@ gmail,com for more info  
 

More Info Here 

  

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

Click Here for More Info 

  

 

  

  

Previous Sermons 
 

 

 

Be a Model Church of Prayer and Jeongseong 

 

Messages by: Dr. Chung Sik Yong 

Senior Pastor of Clifton Family Church 
 

  

  



 

 

 

 

Message given by: Rev. Naokimi Ushiroda  
FFWPU National President 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

When making a donation, be sure to click "Other" as Purpose of Donation, and type 
Projectors in the box provided. All donations are greatly appreciated! 

 

  

  



 

 

 

  

 

 

2022 New Life Campaign - "Reconnecting Hearts to God" 

If you would like to make a commitment to contribute to this campaign, by witnessing to and 
inviting 3 new members to join our community, please fill out the form below. Once 
completed, Dr. Yong will begin praying for you and your potential new members. Let's join 
together in expanding the realm of God's love and blessings! 

 

Join the 2022 New Life Campaign! 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Make Your Appointment with 
Pastor Crescentia DeGoede 

  

 

Make Your Appointment with 
Assist. Pastor Atsushi Takino 

  

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Membership Corner 
 



 

 

 

 

Click Here to View the Prayer List 

  

 

Send In Your Prayer Request 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Clifton Health Department 

Celebrates their Nurses 

The City of Clifton are featuring their 
hardworking nurses, one of which is a very 
familiar face in our Clifton Church 
Community. Read about our sister, Ranmi 
Miyazawa by clicking on the link below.  

 

 

Click Here to Read and Turn to Page 
26-27 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Click Here to See All Offers from Our Members 

  

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

Sign Up to the Northeast Newsletter 

 

Sign Up Here 

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

Reserve Your Room 
 

 

 

View our Regulations 

  

Book your Rooms 

  

 

  

  

 

    

 

  

 
 


